
SVYEMS/Academic/050/2020-21      Wednesday, 06/01/2021 

Dear Parents and Students, 

We appreciate your involvement in the Academic journey during the pandemic situation. In the 

forthcoming days, we have planned chapter wise revision along with practice papers. We are glad to 

inform you that we have more than three months to accomplish the remaining task. Taking into 

consideration, the unprecedented loss caused due to COVID-19, CBSE has declared the board 

examinations for class X from 4
th
 May 2021.Date sheet will be issued soon. 

It is well said that, if we fail to plan, we plan to fail. Let’s use the remaining period of time in a very 

judicious manner. Parents are supposed to be very vigilant about attendance, regularity and completion of 

notebooks, manuals and journals of your ward. Since the students are to play a very crucial role in all the 

above matters, please attend all your tests and accomplish all the activities asked by concerned teachers. 

Start your preparations in full a swing. 

Do note the above information. We expect your kind co-operation to serve you better. 

Regards 

I/C Principal 


